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Mr Steven Flanagan 

 

 

Dear Senate Finance and Public Administration Committees, 

I hereby make my submission in support of the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare 

Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013. 

I am strongly opposed to the idea of gender selection abortions. This is a particularly 

abhorrent form of gender discrimination.  

I am also strongly opposed to such abortions being funded by Medicare. All polls I have seen 

show clearly that the majority of Australians do not support gender selection abortion and 

certainly do not support any such abortion being funded by the taxpayer. 

Please support this important Bill. 

Yours Sincerely 

Steven Flanagan  

 




